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Matt Martin

Opposition to the Solid Waste Transfer

Opposition to the Solid Waste Transfer Station GLPC Agenda Item #10.pdf

Please see the attached letter of opposition to the solid waste transfer station for the GLPC meeting Monday night. You
had indicated that you will forward this information to members before the meeting. | am not sure how this works, but |
also would like it added as part of the official record of this case. In addition, please know that this opposition is solely
for the solid waste transfer station only and not to the applicant’s ability to have a hauling facility. The reason why | felt
compelled to write the letter with opposing views is because | have been in the solid waste industry for over 23 years
and all companies no matter how large or small need to follow the same set of rules for solid waste transfer stations

that govern us all.

Steve Edwards
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